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Now 2—Professor J. H. Jones, “The Return to Gold.”

g—Rev. Leslie D. Weatherhead, “Mahatma Gandhi, the 
key personality of Modern India.”

16—Mr. Frank Hodges, Secretary of the Miners' Inter­
national Federation and late Civil Lord of the 
Admiralty, “The Workingman and Industrial 
Stability.”

23—Professor Edward Prince, Director of Fisheries in the 
Dominion of Canada, “A Thousand Miles of Flower 
Gardens. How a Leeds Man beautified Canada."

30—Mr. W. S. Flowers. M B., Cli.B , Leader of the Inter- 
Varsity Debating Team in South Africa, Former 
President of the Leeds University Debating Society, 
“Some Impressions of South Africa.”

Dec. 7—Sir Ernest J. B. Benn, Bart., C.B E.. “Confessions of a 
Capitalist.”

14—Sir Hugh Bell, Bt., C.B., LL.D., Lord Lieutenant of 
North Riding, “The Economics of the War.”

The Committee wish to place on record their appreciation 
of the addresses given and their thanks to all the speakers who 
have done so much to make successful the various meetings 
held during the year.

The Committee also desire to express their thanks to Col. E. 
Kitson Clark who on various occasions during the year has pro­
vided hospitality for those speakers who, except by travelling 
on the Saturday, were unable to reach Leeds in time for the 
Monday's meeting.

During the latter part of the year the Club has been deprived 
of the services of its Hon. Treasurer—Mr. A. Dawson—who for 
reasons of health has been compelled to spend the trying part 
of the winter in the South. In addition to recording their
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recognition of the value of his services for the last 12 years they 
wish to express the hope of a permanent restoration to health. 
The Committee wish to thank Mr. F. Smith of the Midland 
Bank for efficiently carrying on the duties of Treasurer during 
Mr. Dawson’s absence.

The Committee wish to record their pleasure at the high 
ecclesiastical honour conferred on its member, Rev. Bernard 
O. F. Heywood, Vicar of Leeds, in his appointment as Bishop 
of Southwell. They remember with gratitude the valuable 
service he has rendered as a member of the Club and of its 
Committee and wish him God speed in his future great work.

The Committee record with regret the death of the following 
members during the year—

Mr. Samuel Denison.
Mr. George Harry Rogers.
Mr. James Wardle.

All of these, since their election to the Club, had been very 
active members and assiduously regular in attendance at its 
meetings. Each of them had taken an active part in the life of 
the City, and the Club and the City alike are poorer by their 
deaths.

Chi the issue of the University appeal fund the Committee 
felt that the long, intimate, and valued association of the Club 
with that institution should be marked by a practical apprecia­
tion of its work and aims. They, therefore, recommended that 
a subscription of 100 guineas be given from the Club funds 
towards the appeal fund. At the meeting held on Monday, 
27th October, this recommendation was unanimously and 
cordially accepted by the members.

In the latter part of the year the Committee has considered 
the question of installation of loud speakers in the Club Room. 
Enquiries are being made and the Committee hope to report 
again on the scheme.
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